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Australia’s elderly life citizens need to know that the end of life can be easy, painless and
dignified. At present end of life choices are severely restricted by an ideological minority
who are unable and unwilling to face the problems of those at the end of their lives. We
expect our elected representatives to respect overwhelming public opinion in their
electorates that voluntary assisted dying is a right.
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